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Reference:   FOI.7916.22 

Subject:    Inpatient paediatric antibiotic guideline 

Date of Request: 10 January 2022 
 

Requested: 
 
I would like to make a freedom of information request for the inpatient paediatric antibiotic 
guideline currently in use at your trust. 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that the antibiotic guidelines can be accessed 
via the MicroGuide computer software application. 
 
For ease of access, the information requested can be accessed via the following links: 
 

Secondary Care Paediatrics (microguide.global) 
 
Guidance (microguide.global) 
 
 

 

https://viewer.microguide.global/HDUHB/Abx#content,f8de2c03-b467-4ac4-9a91-b38864e5c2a2
https://viewer.microguide.global/HDUHB/Abx#content,901c7ba1-6c0f-44ba-9247-66885c09a874

